
From: Russell Pryce <Russell@collinsdb.co.uk>  
Sent: 11 April 2022 08:51 
To: Webster, Gemma <Gemma.Webster3@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 213919 - Plot south of Wye Valley View, Symonds Yat, Ross-On-Wye, 
Herefordshire, HR9 6BJ 
 
Dear Gemma 
 
Please withdraw this application as the applicant’s purchase of the plot has fallen 
through. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Russell Pryce MRTPI 
Planning Manager 
 
CDB Planning and Architecture 
Unit 5, Westwood Industrial Estate, Pontrilas, Herefordshire, HR2 0EL 
T: 01981 242928 I M: 07931 808200 
E: russell@collinsdb.co.uk I www.collinsdb.co.uk  

 

          

 
This e-mail message may contain confidential or legally privileged information and is intended only for the use of the intended 
recipient(s). Any unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying or the taking of any action in reliance on the information 
herein is prohibited. E-mails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be error free as they can be intercepted,amended, or contain 
viruses. Anyone who communicates with us by e-mail is deemed to have accepted these risks. Collins Design & Build Limited is not 
responsible for errors or omissions in this message and denies any responsibility for any damage arising from the use of e-mail. Any 
opinion and other statement contained in this message and any attachment are solelythose of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of the company. 
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